
Important Notice of Privacy Incident 

We are notifying our valued patients of a data breach involving Change 
Healthcare, a unit of UnitedHealth, a third-party service provider.  

Change Healthcare has provided information on their data breach at the link 
below. 

https://www.changehealthcare.com/hipaa-substitute-notice 

 


